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The second meeting of the new Multi-Media Ministry was held this evening, Monday, June 18, 
2007 at 7:00pm.  Presiding over the meeting was Pastor Mark Avery and attending were Deacon 
Ervin Warren, Elaine Warren, Melody Jones, Leslie Tinnin, K. David Katzmire and Tacie J. 
Himelright.  
 
Minutes of this and other meetings can be found in the secure section of the web site along with 
Quarterly reports and other ministry-related documents. 
  
 
Topics covered included: 

• Possible lead-in methods for attracting people to the web site and the Church  

• Updating our mission statement 

• Possible usage of text messaging offered by: http://www.blessmobile.com/ 

• Hardware/Software upgrades to allow for audio/video recording and reproduction 

• Training of audio/video personnel to edit future recordings 

• Upgrade of audio recording equipment to digital to be in place by August 1 

• Production and sale of audio CDs and DVDs of sermons and events 

• Installing credit card processing on the web site via PayPal 

• Researching acquisition of 501(c)3 status 

• Research of how to write grant requests 
 
 
Multi-Media Ministry meetings and reporting will occur quarterly until members decide otherwise. 
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